
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5/6/24 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 2 Performance  

Superstar School The Show With The X Factor 
 

We are pleased to invite you to our Year 2 leavers concert entitled 

‘Superstar School The Show With The X factor’ on Tuesday 23rd July at 

2PM or Wednesday 24th July at 9:30AM 

 

Tickets are free however, we have to limit them to two tickets per child 

due to health and safety and the space available. Tickets will be on a first 

come first serve basis. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 Year 2 team 

 

Year 2 Performance –  

Superstar School The Show With The X Factor 

– Reply Slip 
 

Please request tickets from your child’s teacher by choosing the date you 

require. Please return by Friday 5th July 

 

Child’s name ______________________________________      

Class_____________________ 

 

Tuesday 23rd July @ 2:00  

 

Wednesday 24th July @9:30 


